TRANSMITTAL MEMO

TO: Council President Bernard "Jack" Young

FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director

DATE: March 13, 2014

RE: Council Bill 14-0326



I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 14-0326 introduced by Councilmembers Henry and Curran.

The purpose of this bill is to approve certain amendments to the Development Plan of the York Road and Belvedere Avenue (Belvedere Square) Planned Unit Development.

In recent years, the Baltimore City Parking Authority has not received negative feedback from neighboring communities regarding parking during regular business hours, as well as during special events, in the Belvedere Square area. However, we request that if any changes to the current Traffic and Management Plan are made, the organizers of events contact us at the earliest time possible to allow us sufficient time to review and make recommendations.

Based on the above comments, the Baltimore City Parking Authority supports the passage of City Council Bill 14-0326.

